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   Care, Collaboration, Challenge 

 

12th September 2024  

 

Dear Parents,  

As part of our topic work, the children in Y5 and 6 will be going on an educational visit 

to Tealby village, to carry out some geography studies and practical map work.  They will 

also be comparing Tealby village with Scartho. The visits will take place on Tuesday 24th 

September.  

As the children will be outside for the day and we cannot guarantee the weather, it is 

essential that they wear appropriate clothing. All children will be required to bring a 

lightweight waterproof coat and wear sensible shoes and clothing for walking for 

example: trainers or walking boots.   

Your child will also need to bring a packed lunch and drink, in a backpack to make it 

easier for them to carry around all day (no separate lunch boxes please). Please avoid 

yoghurts or other messy foods, which will be difficult to eat outside.   

We are asking for a contribution of £6 towards the cost of the transport for the visit. 

This should be paid via My Child At School (MCAS).  

 

Yours sincerely,   

Miss Appleby, Mrs Wardle, Mrs Searby and Mrs Orhan  

  

 


